
 Save the date

 Save the date
Cumbria County Council’s Public Health Team and local NHS  
partners are inviting local Midwives, Health Visitors, Children’s  
Centre colleagues, Social Workers, GPs, Primary Care and 
Public Health professionals, plus frontline workers who come 
into contact with pregnant women or families.
The day is about working together to plan how we can reduce 
smoking in pregnancy in Cumbria, we’ll look at the reasons 
women smoke in pregnancy, opportunities to make every contact  
count and support smokefree environments.

North 
Cumbria Smoking in 
Pregnancy Summit

Tuesday 1 October 2019, 9am-2pm
Allerdale House, Workington

Light lunch included

Our vision is to work in partnership to reduce the prevalence 
of smoking in pregnancy to 6% or less by the end of 2022.

Email smokefree@cumbria.gov.uk 
to register your interest


